
REPORT OF THE
CHIEF LEGISLATIVE ANALYST

April 8, 2011

To: Office of the City Clerk

. '0' II.} 1./'1,.) rcN
Gerry F. Miller(f. J(,e~ ,
Chief Legislative Analyst

Assignment No: 11-04-0347
Council File No: 09-1714

From:

E-Mail and Collaboration System:
Oral Statns Update on Implementation of Security Requirements

On August 4,2010, the City Council considered the City Administrative Officer (CAO)
second status update on implementation of the Google e-mail and collaboration system by
Computer Science Corporation (CSC) under City Contract No. C-116359. The CAO
recommended delaying implementation of the system for the Los Angeles Police Department
until all security requirements are met. To date, there has been no resolution toward compliance
with Federal Criminal Justice Information System (CnS) requirements.

The Chair, Budget and Finance Committee has instructed that at its Monday, April 11,
2011 meeting, City staff provide an oral status report on this matter and the City Attorney
discuss the options to address the situation and protect the City's rights.
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